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I strongly oppose this bill. It is flagrantly unconstitutional in that it openly intends to 

infringe on the right of Oregon citizens to keep and bear arms.  It would also 

disproportionately impact rural communities who use firearms for hunting, pest 

control, and protection from wildlife. This bill increases regulations around gun laws, 

punishes law abiding citizens, and infringes on our 2nd amendment rights. I strongly 

oppose this bill. 

 

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration. 

 

Lewis Crownover 

Grants Pass 

 

 


